
The closing date for the abovementioned invitation 
for listing was set for the 24th April 2020 at 17h00pm 
as advertised in the City Press and Sunday Times 
Newspapers dated 22nd March 2020 and Business 
Day Newspaper dated 23rd March 2020. Due to the 
lockdown for 21 days announced by President Cyril 
Ramaphosa, which took effect on Thursday, 26th 
March 2020 midnight, the PIC thought it was prudent 
to adjust its timelines in respect of this invitation for 
listing to take cognisance of the current situation and 
to ensure that this process is fair, equitable, transparent 
and cost effective. Hence the PIC has taken a decision 
to extend the closing date to 15th May 2020 at 17h00pm 
and all requests for clarification should be sent to 
the following email address: turnaround@pic.gov.za 
not later than 13th May 2020 at 17h00pm. The PIC will 
endeavour to reply to any request for clarification 
within 24hrs from time of receipt.
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